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 On 12 February 2025, Ambassador Asazuma paid a courtesy call on Ms. Sabine 

Böhlke-Möller, Deputy Executive Director and Head of Department of Bilateral 

Relations and Cooperation, Ministry of International Relations and Cooperation, 

to introduce himself and exchange views on various aspects of Japan-Namibia 

relations. 
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